

Minutes of the Aquinas and Holy Family Rugby League Club February Monthly Meeting
Held at the Clubhouse Tuesday 8th September

Welcome: Meeting commenced 7:37pm

Our thoughts are with the Baddock Family. A minute's silence will be held on Saturday

Attendees:

Darren Elliot, Shane Canavan, Andrew Matheson, Marion Matheson, Brett O'Farrell, Alyson Motuapuaka, Stu Perrau, Tamara Krepp, Ryan Krepp, Leon Paterson, Candice Bruzgulis, Ben Bruzgulis, Simon Mollica, Courtney McShane, Marg Baker, Damien White, Michell Coupland, Jonathon Aranjo, Adam Goaley

Apologies:

Mick Toro, John Sweeting, Mat Aldous, Elizabeth Wodianicky,

Previous Minutes:

Minutes from September meeting accepted

| | |
|-----------------|------------------------|
| <i>Moved</i> | <i>Brett O'Farrell</i> |
| <i>Seconded</i> | <i>Simon Mollica</i> |

Secretary's Report

- Two rounds to go. 15 teams in the running for Grand Finals
- Make sure qualifications & WWC are up to date

| | |
|-----------------|-----------------------|
| <i>Moved</i> | <i>Damien White</i> |
| <i>Seconded</i> | <i>Leon Patterson</i> |

CSDJRL

- In the 13's and 14's this year CSJRL have asked coaches to submit a ranked list of their players for possible Academy inclusion for 2020. Coaches/Managers and Grading committee were consulted to come up with this list & submitted.
- A complaint made about coach 12A Joeys after last round here

| | |
|-----------------|------------------------|
| <i>Moved</i> | <i>Andrew Matheson</i> |
| <i>Seconded</i> | <i>Simon Mollica</i> |

Treasurers Report

- \$4000 club grant came through, Club Central paid half
- Canteen up on last year but less rounds- no Tommy Bishop
- Rego from JRL came through - \$25 000 to pay
- Bar ok but only had a few games

| | |
|-----------------|----------------------|
| <i>Moved</i> | <i>Stu Perrau</i> |
| <i>Seconded</i> | <i>Ben Bruzgulis</i> |

Sub Committee Report:

Covid (Candice Bruzgulis)

Gala Day activities have been altered or cancelled to be Covid compliant.
Attendance up to date

Registration & Compliance – (Alyson Motuapuaka Candice Bruzgulis)

All transfers completed- no more from now. Only 75% of teams using it correctly. No game sheets in 2021.

Communication Manager – (Simon Mollica/ Elizabeth Roberts)

Insta needs to be synced

Welfare – (Michelle Coupland)

Nil

Game Day Operations – (Adam Goaley/ Stu Perrau)

Saturday 2 fields early

Asset Management (Mark Henry/Adam Lynch)

Nil

Canteen Operations-

Stock is low looking to end of year

Funding & Sponsorship (Andrew & Marion Matheson)

Grant votes still going for shower upgrade. New grant being looked at- will see if we meet criteria

Social Group- (Marian Matheson / Michelle Coupland/ Elizabeth Roberts)

Not much on this year. VIP's on Saturday- square meterage ok with the number. 3-5pm. Sign in sheet. Morning activities- selling popcorn, lucky dip, raffle tickets, cake stall. Covid aware at all times.

Player Insurance (Leon Patterson)

Only one so far

Recruitment Manager- (Simon Mollica / Ryan Krepp)

Doing some filming for 2021. Ross will video golden oldies

Coaching Coordinator (Stuart Perrau/ Ben Bruzgulis)

Nil

Grading- (John Sweeting)

Nil

Medical Officer: (Mick Toro)

Nil

Girls Football (Ryan & Tamara Krepp)

9 teams will play GF's which is great. Thanks to Blake Bruz for filling in as referees (& others) still an issue getting games covered

Gear Steward (Damien-Boys Tamara- Girls)

Need a date to get gear back- in teams. Managers to collect after last game. Some gear to be sold Saturday.

EOS Coordinator – (Alyson/Candice)

Email for yearbook. Managers to take a photo to go with it. No presentation day. Teams can do individual awards at a BBQ if they wish. Best and fairest players for each team, Mini, Mod & International awards

Bar Manager- (Matt Aldous)

Nil

Constitution (John Sweeting)

Being worked on it still

General Business

- Sweeto has offered to referee the Golden Oldies
- Golden Oldies- looking for a few more players- see Brett O'Farrell
- 100 game players- presentations to be done
- Premiership Jackets- possibly polo shirts depending on number of teams
- Ticketing may be limited for those wishing to attend- maybe one ticket per parent. Other changes for Grand Finals- no team songs, sheds etc. We will be doing something for Grand Final teams back at the clubhouse- details to follow later.
- AGM to be Sunday 1st November.

Meeting Closed: 8:28 pm

Next Meeting: Tuesday October 13 7:30 pm

Confirmed:

Dated: